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Hello Fellow Members,  

Well, itõs officially springtime as 

marked by the vernal equinox 

and the pollen all over every-

thing (at least here in the east). 

This means it is time to ready 

our boats and ourselves for 

what we hope will be a more 

normal year. As more and 

more of us are receiving the 

COVID-19 vaccination, a gener-

ally less fearful atmosphere is 

starting to pervade us. Howev-

er, we must still be careful in 

our interactions because we 

ainõt got this thing licked just 

yet. 

We are going to kick off the 

year with workshop at John 

Justiceõs Piglet in Pittsboro on 

April 17
th

. To those of you who 

have never been there, it is a 
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wonderful place with lots of 

room and in truth, just visiting 

there anytime at all could be 

considered a workshop. Plan 

to get there 10:00-10:30 and 

bring what you like to drink. 

Weõll grill up something for 

lunch. 

Next month (May 15
th

) we will 

be returning to Hyco Lake for 

a òget ôem wetó day. Lonnie 

and Carol Sieck have a home 

there and invited us up last 

year and all of you who could-

nõt make it missed a great day 

of playing with our toys and 

warm fellowship. Lonnie has 

reserved a picnic shelter for us 

and we do hope you will join 

us for some fun. 

This month marks the debut of 

my random call out to a mem-

ber to provide an article for 

the newsletter. Peter 

Krause has the honor of 

being the first to step up to 

the plate. Thereõs no telling 

who I am going to pick 

next, so Iõd like all of you to 

be thinking about some-

thing you would like to 

contribute.  

Thatõs all I really have for 

this month. However, 

would like to thank you 

ALL for your continued 

support of this chapter and 

I do hope to see most of 

you at one of our upcom-

ing events. 

 

Best regards,  

Alan 


